Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 2:45 PM

To: Noel Chamberlain; Bob Pellegrine

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Hazardous trees on Chamberlain property
Attachments: fallen and rotten tree 1.,jpg; fallen and rotten tree 2.jpg

Re: Tree/debris near Jung property

From: Henry Jung [mailto:hjjj@earthlink.net]

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 10:21 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Hazardous trees on Chamberlain property

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Camille,

More that two months have passed since you answered Liesji's question on what Chamberlain is going to do
about the cleanup of the fallen tree and removal of the rotten hazardous tree that threatens my house and
property. A copy of your reply on 8/21/19 below. Chamberlain never contacted me regardless of what he said
nor has anyone else . | feel that the county of San Mateo has ignored my situation. | think the county should
make the area safe by removal of the fallen tree and the rotten tree and bill Chamberlain. | have attached two
photos that show the problem the rotten tree is close enough to hit my house in a wind storm and | hold the
county and Chamberlain responsible. If this is not resolved shortly, | will have no alternative that file suit
against the county of San Mateo and Chamberlain. Please respond.

Henry Jung

2161 Bunker Hill Dr.

San Mateo CA. 94402
650-345-9460 C. 650-431-6062

hijj@earthlink.net

Hi Liesje,



I have reminded Noel Chamberlain on 2 occasions regarding the recent branch break, separate from when the first
branch break occurred. He has made attempts to reach the homeowner but, to my knowledge, has not been able to
schedule an appointment with the owner.
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